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Dear Friends,

We were blessed to be able to send our son to Jesuit. Many years ago, we 
put our faith in the decision that Jesuit would be a special place for our son, 
Reggie, and our family, and we were never disappointed in Jesuit’s unwavering 
commitment to the whole person. 

From their first day as students, Jesuit provided guidance for all our sons to 
develop and thrive in an environment designed specifically for them as young 
men. It is a curriculum that not only includes outstanding academics and 
athletics, but also emphasizes service and spiritual growth.

Reggie’s experience taught him the importance of brotherhood and giving back. 
His closest friends are Jesuit graduates, and it is a fraternal bond that cannot 
be broken. Jesuit was instrumental in helping him think outside of the box. After 
college, Reggie and one of his Jesuit brothers formed a successful business 
partnership and enjoyed seeing people enjoy the fruits of their labor. What 
they learned in starting something from scratch and building it into an exciting 
venture is a lifelong lesson that began at Jesuit. As his 2009 class celebrates its 
15-year reunion, attending Jesuit has still been one of the best experiences of 
his life. He hopes to send a son to Jesuit someday.

Since Reggie’s graduation, we have remained involved in this welcoming 
community of parents, alumni, and students by serving and volunteering. We 
feel it is a privilege to support efforts that will afford other deserving students the 
same opportunity. As members of God’s family, we are meant to share our gifts 
through service, compassion, and generosity. 

Jesuit’s embrace of St. Ignatius’ teachings is the guiding light for its mission 
and students. When parents, grandparents, alumni, families, and friends of 
Jesuit generously offer their financial gifts, they contribute to a community which 
prepares young men to share their gifts with the world. Please join us in helping 
to keep this life-changing experience accessible for all deserving students.

Thank you and warmest regards,

Catherine and Reginald Foxworth 
Parents of Reggie ’09  



STILL HAVE QUESTIONS? 
Scan the QR code to visit www.jesuitdallas.org/morethanfour for more information or 

contact Joelle Abi-Habib (jabi-habib@jesuitcp.org / 972-387-8700 x 335).

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS

WHAT IS THE MORE THAN FOUR APPEAL? 
More Than Four is the parents of graduates, grandparents and friends portion of our annual giving program and is designed 
to offset annual operating expenses and bolster Jesuit’s endowment. More Than Four gives our parents of graduates, 
grandparents and friends the opportunity to continue supporting the incredible mission that is Jesuit, ensuring that tuition 
remains accessible for all young men of achievement and character.

“

Catherine and Reginald Foxworth 
Parents of Reggie ’09  

WHY SHOULD I GIVE?
There are many opportunities to support Jesuit, however More Than Four is the primary fundraising opportunity of the year 
for parents of graduates, grandparents and friends, and is vital to the annual operating budget and endowment. Gifts to 
Jesuit are tax-deductible and enable programs and opportunities beyond those covered by tuition alone. 

Athletics

Campus Ministry

Financial Aid

Performing Arts

IS OUR GIFT TAX-DEDUCTIBLE?
All contributions are fully tax-deductible. 

HOW DO I MAKE MY PLEDGE OR GIFT? 
There are many ways to make your pledge or gift, including the enclosed pledge card, online, or by giving us a call. Gifts 
can be made by check, credit card, and through stock or wire transfer. If you’re interested in doubling your gift, many 
employers will match charitable contributions made by their employees. To find out if your company has a matching gift 
program, visit our website or ask your HR department. 

WHAT DOES MY GIFT SUPPORT?
Extracurriculars & Clubs

Faculty & Staff

Service & Justice

Tuition Control
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